

Chadsgrove School

Telephone: 01527 871511 Email: office@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk Website: www.chadsgroveschool.org.uk Meadow Road, Catshill, Bromsgrove, Worcs B61 0JL

Headteacher: **DEB RATTLEY** M.Ed. B.Ed. NPQEL

25th April 2022

Dear Parent Carer

I write to advise that the wearing of face coverings is now optional when visiting school.

In addition, if your child tests positive for COVID-19 then they will now need to stay at home for three full days. If it is not possible to test your child, but they have symptoms of a respiratory infection, then they must remain at home until they no longer have a temperature.

As always, if you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Deb Rattley Headteacher













